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Public Hearing Warning  
 

Public Hearing  

Village of Manchester Board of Trustees 

Monday, March 4, 2024 at 4:30 pm  

Village of Manchester Office, 45 Union Street, Manchester Village 

 
There will be a Public Hearing for the review, comment, and possible Board of Trustee approval of a 

modification to the Short-Term Rental Ordinance on Monday, March 4, 2024.  This meeting will be 

held at 4:30 pm, immediately prior to the Regular Meeting of the Village of Manchester Board of 

Trustees. 

 

The proposed modification is a correction of the section which lists the proper entity to hear 

appeals under this ordinance.  The current version of the ordinance requires any appeal of a 

decision of the Short Term Rental Officer to be brought to the Zoning Administrative Officer. The 

proposed change will be to list the Board of Trustees as the proper entity to hear appeals. 

 

Please contact the office with questions or comments. 

 

 
      Respectfully Submitted 

      Missy Johnson, Village of Manchester 

 

 

   


